
 
Effective April 19, 2021 

 

Supplemental Requirements for Weddings, Funerals, and Memorial Services 

 

These supplemental requirements apply to weddings, funerals, and memorial services. All Entities must also 

comply with current Healthy at Work Minimum Requirements and all Supplemental Requirements applicable to 

their setting and/or activities. 

 

 Wedding, funeral, and memorial service providers must, to the greatest extent practicable, suggest and 

encourage alternatives to handshaking, handholding and hugging. 

 

 Wedding, funeral, and memorial service providers must, to the greatest extent practicable, limit 

congregational singing during services, as doing so may aerosolize infectious particles. To the extent 

practicable, funeral and memorial providers should consider alternatives to congregational singing 

including playing pre-recorded or live instrumental music (e.g., pianos and guitars - no wind instruments) 

during services. 

 

 Wedding, funeral, and memorial service providers should, to the extent practicable, provide live streaming 

options to enable virtual participation by persons at higher risk for severe COVID-19 illness and/or 

additional persons unable to be accommodated within the venue capacity restrictions required by Healthy 

at Work Minimum Requirements. 

 

 

https://chfs.ky.gov/agencies/dph/covid19/HAWMinimumRequirements.pdf

